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No mass this week. 

 

School Motto 

We care, we share, 

 we help one another 

Classes 

All of the children are settling in well so far.  

� Nursery have started their topic the ‘Nativity Story’. 

� Reception class have been making their stars for the Festival of Light and 

practising for their nativity play. 

� Year 1 have been working super hard on their nativity play. 

� Year 2 have been adding up money this week. 

� Year 3 have been busy making their stars for the Festival of Light. 

� Year 4 have been writing newspaper articles about Ancient Egypt. 

� Year 5 have been finding equivalent fractions and how to simplify them. 

� Year 6 have been finishing their moving animal models and have begun reading 

‘Stig of the Dump’. 

 

Information/Reminder 

After School Clubs end this week.                                                                                     

Festival of Light and Christmas Fair             

 

You are invited to our Christmas extravaganza on 6
th

 December 5-7pm. It’s free to get in, there will be a 

procession with the children and their beautiful stars. Christmas stalls, hot dogs, candy floss, Christmas gifts, 

Santa in his Grotto and much more. Please come along!! 

Reminders- Money is due in please for Christmas Parties £2 and Stars with Lights for Festival £3.Thanks! 

Year 3 trip is on 7
th

 December to Durham Cathedral. 
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Help our Street 

Friends this Christmas. 

They would love: 

Selection Boxes 

Thick socks 

Gloves and hats 

Hand warmers 

Tinned tuna, salmon, sardines 

Tinned food ring pulls 

Chocolate bars 

Pots of porridge 

Blankets 

Sleeping bags 

Thank you from Hope NE 

 


